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RETIREMENT LETTER FROM NOAA DIRECTOR 
 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
  The attached letter was received from the Captain Roger L. Parsons, the National 
Hydrographer of the United States of America announcing his retirement and introducing his 
successor, Captain Steven R. Barnum.  We are forwarding it for your information in order 
that Captain Parsons may convey his appreciation for the productive relationship he has 
experienced with you through the IHO.   
 

The Directing Committee takes this opportunity to congratulate Captain Parsons on a 
successful career as a hydrographer, to acknowledge the contributions he has made to the IHO 
and to welcome Captain Barnum to the IHO. 

 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Rear Admiral Kenneth BARBOR 

Director 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Encl: Letter from Capt. R.L. Parsons  



 


